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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Y Ventures Group Ltd. (the “Company” together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that, following a preliminary review of the Group’s unaudited 
financial results for the first half ended 30 June 2025 (“1H 2025”), the Group expects a higher net loss for 
1H 2025 as compared to the corresponding first half ended 30 June 2024. 
 
The expected higher net loss for 1H 2025 is primarily due to challenging market conditions in its primary 
market which has resulted in lower revenue performance . 
 
The Company is still in the process of finalising its financial results for 1H 2025 and will provide further 
details of the Group’s financial performance when it releases the unaudited financial results which are due 
by 14 August 2025.  
 
Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 
Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbrokers, 
bankers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers.  
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Low Yik Jin  
Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director  
28 July 2025  
 
 
 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, RHT Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). 
It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the 
“Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this document, including the 
correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this document. 
 
The contact person for the sponsor is Mr. Leong Weng Tuck at 36 Robinson Road, #10-06 City House, 
Singapore 068877, Email: sponsor@rhtgoc.com. 
 


